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June 2, 2022 

 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff, Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
 
RE:  The Empire District Electric Company d/b/a Liberty 

Case No. ER-2021-0312 
 
Dear Judge Woodruff: 
 

The majority of Liberty’s rate case compliance tariff sheets took effect June 1, 2022. 
Two revised sheets, however, were inadvertently not included in Liberty’s submissions. As 
such, Liberty is submitting the following revised tariff sheets, with the consent and approval of 
the Staff of the Commission: 

 
PSC Mo No. 6, Section 2, 1st Revised Sheet No. 13; and 
PSC Mo No. 6, Section 2, 1st Revised Sheet No. 14. 

 
These sheets bear an issue date of June 2, 2022, and an effective date thirty days thereafter 
(July 2, 2022). Consistent with the agreements and orders in the rate case, this change replaces 
all substantive language on the tariff sheets with “reserved for future use.” A redlined version 
is attached hereto for reference. 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns, and please bring this 
tariff filing to the attention of the Commissioners and the appropriate Commission personnel. 
 
      Sincerely, 
   

         Diana Carter 
 


